
Sirs, 
 
I should like to propose that a site visit is undertaken to review the deleterious effects that 
warehouse construction will have on the amenity of Burbage Common. This visit would 
allow the Examining Authority to review the amenity of this country park, and to consider 
proposed warehouse buildings will despoil northern boundary of the location. I regret that I 
am out of the country during the examination period and will not be able to accompany a 
visit. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr A R Green 
 


